Koepsell, Arthur

From: Liz Lindow [llindow@petd.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 8:26 AM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: RE: Leffler South SW-1 Form 2A document # 400188780, PDC
Approved!

i} Liz Lindow | Regulatory Analyst | PDC Energy | O: 303-860-5800 | C: 303-590-8789 | F: 303-860-5838 | llindow@petd.com

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 1:00 PM

To: Liz Lindow

Subject: Leffler South SW-1 Form 2A document # 400188780, PDC

Lisa,

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400188780) for the PDC Leffler South SW-1 location, located in the SWSW Sec
1 T6N R66W Weld county, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or
attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

COAS: Due to the proximity of various surface water features the following COA will apply to the Leffler South location:

e Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good engineering
practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site grading, or other
comparable measures, sufficient to protect the irrigation ditches (164' South and 247' North) and ponds (205'
and 211' west) as on the attached hydrology map shown from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids,
and chemical products.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148



